From: Chris Miller <cee.ef.em@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 12:21 PM
Subject: Oppose the Proposed Ordinance

Commissioner Heil,

| am asking you, as a resident of Placitas, to please OPPOSE the Ban to Feed Certain
Wildlife. | must add , the wording regarding “ improving the morals” is extremely
concerning and frankly, frightening. | can not imagine, for the life of me, why the
Sandoval County Commissioners would think it is their duty, obligation, or right to
“improve” anyone’s morals. It seems that this proposed ordinance is completely
absurd and over the top.... not to mention unenforceable.

By the way, we love having our wild horses in Placitas. Yes we do.
Thank you.

Respectfully, Chris Miller Placitas



